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June 10, 2020

Egeenee Q. Daniels, D.V.M.

Director, Department Laboratory Animal Medicine
and Attending Veterinarian

University of North Texas Health Science Center

3500 Camp Bowie Boulevard
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aii the recent site visit to the University of

‘ouncil commends you and the st  for providing and
mamtalnmg an exemplary program of laboratory animal care and use. Especially noteworthy were the strong

administrative commitment to the program, evidenced in part by the maintenance and renovations of the floors in the
Research Education Building (RES); the outstanding veterinary staff and animal care staff; the very engaged Institutional
Official and Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee; and the overall apparently healthy animals. The Council is

pleased to inform you that the program conforms with AAALAC International standards as set forth by the Guide for the
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Council acknowledges receipt of the correspondence dated March 11, 2020 detailing action taken relative to a concern
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